RICHARD T. PENDLETON ATTORNEY AT LAW NORMAN, OKLAHOMA

December 13, 1939

Dr. Forest C. Allen, Department of Athletics, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I want to express my appreciation for your splendid contribution to the Officials' Association's clinic in Kansas City last weekend. The officials were almost unanimous in saying that it was the best basketball clinic they had ever attended from the officials' standpoint, and the credit should be shared by you fellows who did such fine work and took such an active part in putting on the clinic.

With best wishes and kindest personal regards to you, I am

Very truly yours,

RTP: SH